
 

Let your light shine, so that others may see the good you do. Matthew 5:16                                  
 

         

____________________________________________________________________ 

                                                                                                       14th January 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our history learning next term, we will be visiting Quarry Bank Mill on Wednesday 12th 
February 2025. As the coach will be leaving school at 9.15am, all pupils will need to be in school no 
later than 8.50am.  We will be returning to school by 3.15pm, so if your child goes home on the 
school bus, you will need to arrange for them to be collected from school. 
 
The day will consist of activities and workshops based around the Victorians, including a tour of the 
old working mill/workhouse, watching characters in role, and learning about the role of children in 
the Victorian era and how factory workers were treated.  There will also be a maps skill challenge to 
apply their learning from previous geography work which will be navigating around the grounds 
using a map and co-ordinates to find artefacts. 
 
Full uniform and sensible shoes and coat are required for this trip. Please send your child with a 
packed lunch and drink (carton) from home, in a disposable bag (no lunch boxes/water bottles). 
 
FLPS are kindly funding the full cost of this trip so there will be no ParentPay service. 
 
If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact me or the office.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Haslam 
 

 

The Cobbles 
Lower Peover, Knutsford 
Cheshire, WA16 9PZ 
 
Telephone: 01625 467 623 
 
Email: admin@lowerpeover.cheshire.sch.uk 

Head Teacher:  
Mrs Sharon Dean 
B.A, P.G.C.E, L.T.C.L, N.P.Q.H 
 
Email: 

head@lowerpeover.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

 


